
Dear KP Community, 
 
We hope this message finds you all well and enjoying the fall season.  The school year is off to 
a terrific start and the energy is back in the building with staff and students working diligently.  
 
We are proud to announce a community wide event at KPHS entitled ​“Healthy KP​” which will 
take place on ​Wednesday October 3rd from 6:30 pm- 7:30 pm in the Auditorium.  
 
This announcement serves as an open invitation for all to attend, so please mark your calendars 
for this important informational night!  The focus on this event is two fold (1) to share with you 
initiatives we are pursuing in order to help support our students when faced with influences such 
as alcohol, marijuana and vaping and (2) we are seeking volunteers to take on the initiatives.  
 
As you are aware teenagers are currently dealing with a range of social influences that can be 
quite different from our time in high school.   Teenage use of substances such as alcohol, 
marijuana and vaping are on the rise across the nation and we would like to take a proactive 
approach to confronting these influences.  We will be presenting highlights of data from our 
2016 Metro-West Adolescent Health Survey and presenting information on a community wide 
coalition that we would like to launch.  
 
Please RSVP using this link: ​Healthy KP RSVP Link 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and partnership 
 
KPHS Administrative Team 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1B03_CAdJa-HVXNivqq1uEoIC_WQ2NlGyQt7XNpjUaFU/edit

